
Special Announcement 特別宣佈 

It is to inform you that the school's lunch box supplier is not Luncheon Star活力午餐，so parents, teachers and 

students should not worry about the recent lunch supply problems. However, The School would like to remind 

students to check whether the lunch box packaging or food is in good condition and hygienic before eating any food. 

The School will also communicate with lunch box suppliers and tuck shop regularly to understand their hygiene 

conditions in order to protect the health of teachers and students. Thank you for your attention. 

 

本校的午餐盒供應商並非活力午餐，家長、老師和學生不需為近日有關午餐供應問題而擔憂。但學校亦再次提

醒學生在進食任何食物前，應檢查飯盒包裝或食物是否完好及衛生；如在校內購買的飯盒或食物有任何問題，

應立即通知老師。學校更會定時與飯盒供應商及小賣部溝通，了解其衛生情況，以保障師生健康。 

特此通知 

 


